
The  Hopewell  Area  School
District,  a  sponsor  of  the
National  School  Lunch
Program,  is  requesting
proposals  for  food  service
management  services.
Specifications  may  be
obtained  from  Debbie
Engelman,  Business
Administrator,  at
engelmand@hopewellare
a.org.   A  mandatory
walk-through  meeting  is
scheduled  for  April  24,
2024,  at  2  PM  at  1215
Longvue Ave, Aliquippa, PA
15001. The Hopewell Area
School  District  Board  of
Education  reserves  the
right  to  accept  or  reject
any and/or all proposals or
to accept the proposal that
it finds, in its discretion, to
be  in  the  best  interest  of
the school district.

Nancy Barber
Board Secretary


